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Dear Parents, 
 
This is to apprise you that our school has always been a forerunner in taking up 
initiatives for social causes and preserving nature/natural resources. Our next venture 
is to help the needy and deprived children by reusing unused paper. 
 

This initiative is in collaboration with ONGC Foundation. We, hereby request you all 
to send your ward‘s /wards` UNUSED PAPER / OLD NOTEBOOKS  to the 
RESPECTIVE INCHARGES, so that we can help in reducing pollution and 
preserving trees and render our services to the rural and tribal students  (by 
converting the unused paper into useful notebooks/books for them).   
 
We thank you for your kind cooperation. 


